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It’s The AAF Exchange — your source for clear, data-driven insight into today’s economic and domestic policy 
issues.

In our latest episode, AAF’s Director of Technology and Innovation Policy Jennifer Huddleston discusses 
Senator Klobuchar’s recent antitrust bill and what it could mean for antitrust enforcement, tech companies, and 
consumers. She explains the current antitrust standards and whether they are robust enough to address the 
concerns about competition and innovation. Huddleston also considers how reshaping antitrust standards could 
impact other sectors of the economy and whether it would encourage more innovation and competition.

Select analyses by Huddleston on antitrust and competition policy mentioned in today’s podcast:

Read Huddleston’s full analysis of Senator Klobuchar’s antitrust bill here.

For a more complete list of Huddleston’s analyses on this issue, click here.

Whether you’re working from home or taking a walk, The AAF Exchange will keep you up to speed on today’s 
most pressing policy issues.

Subscribe on iTunes or Soundcloud, or listen here.
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